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fes, Google's good here Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

58 Hammond St

1 message

Kevin Moquin <kmoquin.architect@gmail.com> Tue, Nov 22, 2016 at 2:43 PM
To: Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

Hello Ann,

This email is to confirm our earlier telephone conversation. At this time we are withdrawing our permit application and
administrative authorization for this project.

Best,

Kevin

Kevin Moquin, AIA, LEED AP BD+C
Maine Licensed Architect

1 Union Street #203

Portland, ME 04101

(207)615-6421

www.km-a.me
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